
SUBSCRIPTIONS, FIELD MONEY AND CAPS 2023- 2024
For those riding to hounds two days per week, the minimum subscriptions are:

Sub Only / Sub&Field Money 
For one individual £700 / £1440
Husband and wife £1050 / £2160
Qualifying a single point to pointer £180
(as per MFHA Pt-to-Pt Sub Committee guidelines)
Junior aged between 18 – 25 years £300 / £1065

For those riding to hounds one day per week (Tuesdays) excluding Saturdays, the 
minimum subscription is:
For one individual £525 / £1080
Husband and wife £790 / £1625
However, if the above subscriptions are paid by the 1st August 2023, an “Early Bird” 
subscription rate will apply and £50 may be deducted.

Available for new subscribers for their first year of hunting with the 
Cambridgeshire with Enfield Chace:
For one individual £560 / £1310
Husband and wife £840 / £1965
Qualifying a single point to pointer £180
(as per MFHA Pt-to-Pt Sub Committee guidelines)
Junior aged between 18 – 25 years £260 / £1030

We will again be running the 7 day ticket system (inclusive of cap). £510               We 
will also be running a new 3 day ticket (inclusive of cap). £230
Tickets are available from Tim Ireson 67 London Road, Godmanchester, Huntingdon, 
Cambs, PE29 2HZ – 01480 354240 / 07771 998024.

Field Money
Autumn Hunting during September (subscribers) £15
Autumn Hunting from 1st October (subscribers) £25
Non-subscribers £30
Hunting, from the Opening Meet (subscribers) £30

Caps (inclusive of field money)
Adult (it should be noted that visitors may only ride at 3 meets after 
and including the Opening Meet, before paying a full subscription £80
Junior  18-25 years £50
Junior (18-25 years) in full time education £30
Junior (10-17 years) £15
Child under 10 years £10
All subscriptions, including those for point-to-point qualifications, are properly 
due by the 1st May 2023.  Cheques to be made payable to “The Cambridgeshire 
Hunt” or “Enfield Chace”.
Paying in instalments
Anyone wishing to pay their subscription in instalments, monthly by standing 
order, to spread the cost may do so providing the full amount has been received 
by 31st October 2023. Please ask your Secretary for the relevant bank details.


